
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Fort Worth Eastside Transportation Plan            Posted May 16, 2025 

Notice is hereby given to the public that the Fort Worth City Plan Commission will hold a 
public hearing on the Fort Worth Eastside Transportation Plan.  The public is invited to 
comment to the Commission at the public hearing scheduled for Wednesday, May 28, 
2025, at 1:30 p.m. either in person, via Webex or by submitting comments via email.  The 
Work Session will start at 12:30 p.m. Both meetings will take place at City Hall, 100 Fort 
Worth Trail in the Council Work Session Room, Terrace Level, Fort Worth, TX 76102.     
Written comments on the Plan may be sent to the Platting and Annexation Section email at 
Platbox2@fortworthtexas.gov.  All written comments must be received by Tuesday, May 27, 
2025, to be considered by the Commission.  Please access and download a copy of the 
draft plan here https://www.fortworthetp.com/ 

Copies of the plan are also available at Fort Worth libraries located within the study area: 

  

 

https://www.fortworthetp.com/


Intent of Plan:  The Plan will evaluate the potential of high-capacity transit (HCT), 
improvements for other facilities in the study area, and supportive economic development 
and land use policies. The study will also develop consensus-based solutions for 
pedestrian facilities along Randol Mill Road in the Woodhaven area. The process must be 
transparent and inclusive to adhere to requirements of National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) process. 

Please contact Armond Bryant, Transportation Manager, Transportation Public Works 
Department for any questions regarding the Fort Worth Eastside Transportation Plan.  

Armond.Bryant@fortworthtexas.gov 


